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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

Curl Curl North Public School

An upgrade at Curl Curl North Public School is 
progressing well and works are on schedule. The 
project will be delivered in 2 stages with stage 1 
scheduled to finish on time for Day 1 Term 2 2020. 

Stage 1 is delivering:

	■ 40 new permanent teaching spaces

	■ a new library

	■ upgraded administration facilities

Progress and next steps

Relocation into the new stage 1 buildings will take 
place during the Autumn holiday and students will 
move into the new buildings on Day 1 Term 2 2020. 
We will provide detailed information about Day 1 
Term 2 2020 during the last week of Term 1. 

Stage 2 works will begin in late April 2020, with the 
removal of demountables and the demolition of 
the hall and canteen.  As previously communicated, 
a temporary canteen will be set up in a secure area 
of the car park during stage 2 works (see image 
below).  
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The school will have access to the Curl Curl Youth & 
Community Centre on Abbott Road for events and 
functions during stage 2 works.  

The school’s new electrical substation was delivered 
and installed during the Christmas holiday period 
and commissioning is scheduled in late March 
(weather dependent). 

Site construction hours are:

	■ 7.00 – 6.00pm Monday to Friday

	■ 7.00 – 1.00pm Saturday

No works take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

Thank you for your patience and consideration during 
this important work

Stage 2 construction (red highlighted area) is scheduled to start 20 April 2020
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